
 

 

Date: April 13, 2023 

Subject: Re-registration for Academic Year 2023-24 

Dear Parents, 

The re-registration for Academic Year 2023-24 will commence from Friday, 14th April 2023 to 

Saturday, 13th May 2023. 

Kindly clear any pending fees before re-registration as the Accounts Department will not 

accept any re-registration fees when pending fees have not been cleared in full for the current 

academic year. You are strongly encouraged to complete the re-registration within the above-

mentioned date as there is no guarantee for seat availability once the school accepts new 

admissions from Monday, 15th May 2023. 

You may pay the re-registration fee through Skiply App from 14th April 2023, 4:00 PM onwards. 

Your support in this regard is highly sought. Together we will ensure that our students will 

have a great academic year ahead. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Susan Varghese 

Acting Principal 


